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Greetings! 

What a year it has been!  Let’s get caught up before everyone turns a year older! 

The yearlings are now in school at Cadence Training in Ocala.  Harry, Grace, Danny Boy, Gator 

and Charger have settled in and are doing well working with Dawn.  “Messy” Millie has moved 

on but will remain in New Jersey and we will continue to see her at Monmouth Park. 

The two-year-olds are with Kent Sweezey.  They are in Tampa and will come back to New 

Jersey in the spring.   

Buddy’s Peak’n ran his first race in October at the Meadowlands but did not do well.  Kent 

continues to build his confidence as he prepares for his next race. 

Pearls for Josie ran her first race this month at Tampa and finished 4th!  She is also running for 

Thoroughbred Retirement Foundation.  

Gator Posse (Energizer) is ready for his first race right after New Year’s.  We are pleased that 

he will be running for Racing for Home. 

Hey Hey Haley is back at Cadence Training.  His shenanigans have set him back a little and 

needs a refresher.  Haley has also been gelded to help him physically. 

The Three-Year-Olds - 

True Prosperity has a first, second and third under her belt! She is enjoying the winter 

off and will resume training in the spring.  We are pleased to say that she has 

contributed over $1000.00 to Thoroughbred Retirement Foundation this year. 

Romancing the Cat is back to himself and preparing for his first race in January! 

Charlettee has been progressing and now has a 3rd place finish! She will also have the 

winter off and resume training in the spring. 

Each of the racehorses have their own page on our website and you can also learn more about 

who they are running for. 

The babies are healthy and happy.  They are growing fast and showing their own personalities.  

All were weaned in November without issue. 

Our mares are enjoying their freedom as we look forward to the arrival of Mama’s and Kitty’s 

foals in the spring.  Sing will be moving on to a second career and will keep you posted. 

We welcome you to come visit our horses in Colts Neck, NJ.   

Check out our website weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, Instagram and Tumblr. 

 

Bergen Stables wishes everyone a safe, healthy and Happy New Year! 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

